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 CLYBOURN RECONSTRUCTION  

September 26 – October 26, 2012 

 

PARKING & TRAFFIC ALERT 

 

A resurfacing of Clybourn Avenue will begin on Wednesday September 26th, and 

continue through Friday, October 26th.  This project may cause traffic delays and limit 

parking on Clybourn. The Chicago Veterinary Emergency & Specialty Center parking lot 

and facility will continue to be accessible to clients and their pets. As always, we offer 

free valet parking Monday-Friday from 8:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. for your convenience. 

Additionally, our Emergency Room will continue to be open 24 hours every day of the 

week.  

 

Clients who have appointments with one of our specialists are encouraged to allow 

extra time for travel. 

 

About Chicago Veterinary Emergency and Specialty Center 

The oldest pet emergency center in Chicago, the Chicago Veterinary Emergency and 

Specialty Center (CVESC) has served Chicago-area cats and dogs since 1978. Today, 

we provide the most advanced emergency and specialty care available to pets when 

they need it most. Staffed by highly-trained specialists and equipped with the latest 

technology, Chicago Veterinary Emergency and Specialty Center is always open – 24 

hours each day, every day of the year. In addition to emergency veterinarians and staff, 

CVESC has highly-trained veterinarians who specialize in cardiology, dentistry, 

dermatology, internal medicine, neurology, oncology, ophthalmology, radiology and 

surgery to treat pets with special medical or emergency needs. 


